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Administrative Offices
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-2227

Fax:  412-881-1640

Brentwood High School
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940

Fax:  412-881-4170

Guidance Office

3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940 x2131
Fax:  412-881-4170

Brentwood Middle School
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940

Fax:  412-881-4170

Special Education Office
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940 x2215
Fax:  412-881-7195

Elroy Elementary School
3129 Elroy Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-2824
Phone: 412-881-4484

Fax:  412-881-9448

Moore Elementary School
3809 Dalewood Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3509
Phone: 412-881-7776
Fax:  412-881-8994

Athletic/Activity Director
3601 Brownsville Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15227-3117
Phone: 412-881-4940 x2720
Fax:  412-881-1640

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE BOROUGH OF BRENTWOOD

27 January 2021

Steel Center for CTE Families and Students:

The purpose of this letter is to make you aware of schedule changes at Steel Center for
Career and Technical Education (CTE) that will impact all participating students
beginning Monday, February 1, 2021. The administration of Steel Center for CTE has
informed the Brentwood Borough School District that they are prepared to offer
instruction to all students enrolled in their programs four days a week. This is an
excellent opportunity for students.

Any family and CTE student who wishes to participate in in-person instruction may do so
beginning Monday, February 1*t. We will provide transportation from Brentwood High
School’s main lot on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays. Two busses will be
provided as has been done all school year. Students MUST wear a mask and socially
distance as much as possible. No more than two students, masked, are permitted in a
seat. Students will follow their regular schedule at Steel Center for CTE and then return
to Brentwood High School.

In-person students attending Brentwood High School will follow their schedule of
academic programs at their home school on their assigned days and times, as
determined by the home school.

Remote students who attend both Steel Center for CTE and Brentwood High School in
the online format may continue to do so for both schools using Canvas.

Brentwood High School is very pleased to be able to offer this option to our Steel Center
for CTE students. We are very appreciative of the partnership with Steel Center for CTE
and the ability to offer exceptional programs for students.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email at
jason.olexa®bb-sd.com, or by phone at (412) 881-4940 X 2118.

Sincerely,
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Jason T. Olexa, Ed.D.
Principal

www.bb-sd.com



